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SPRING REUNION PARTY FOR OVERSEAS CHINESE STUDENTS ATTRACTS 2000

PLUS VISITORS  
 

A spring reunion party for overseas Chinese students in Northern

universities organized by TKU Overseas Chinese Student Guidance Section,

Office of Student Affairs, was held at the Poster Street on March 20,

attracting more than 2000 visitors to join the annual meeting.

 

 

 

The reunion party held at the Poster Street featured all kinds of booths

that sell snacks and cuisines from different regions and countries around

East Asia, where these overseas Chinese students from, including Malaysia,

Hong Kong, Macau, Thailand and Indonesia. These signature foods include

Bak kut teh, Papaya Salad and fast foods. All participants of the event

were having a great time enjoying their hometown food.

 

 

 

Aside from the signature cuisines, all kinds of performances including

folk dances and singing as well as lottery draw was simultaneously held at

the Student Activity Center during the reunion party. The prizes for the

event include electric fans, electric rice cookers, and prize money. One

of  the  participants  of  the  event,  Li  Chia-min,  a  junior  student  in

Department  of  Mass  Communication,  said  that  he  really  enjoyed  the

gathering that allows him to meet with some old friends and having a

family-style reunion. “The event makes me feel proud to be an overseas

Chinese student,” Li said. ( ~Yeh Yun-kai )
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Overseas Chinese students performed folk dance on the stage during the Spring reunion party held at the

Student Activity Center.

 




